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1796 Meadowbrook Drive  Airdrie, AB T4A 2R1
Telephone : (403) 948-5656  Fax : (403) 948-5672
Email: meadowbk@rockyview.ab.ca Home Page: http://meadowbrook.rockyview.ab.ca

Dear Meadowbrook Parents/Guardians and Students,

Welcome back! The Meadowbrook School staff enthusiastically welcomes our returning students and new
students to our school community! We hope to build connection in our school community to ensure each
student has opportunities for success. We believe this can be achieved through safe and caring relationships,
engagement in leadership, and empowering one another to reach their potential for a bright future.

There will be no staggered entry this year although our staff and students will be working closely to build
positive and supportive relationships for this upcoming school year on the first couple of days.

All students in grade 7 and 8 will be welcomed to enter through the doors closest to their homeroom classrooms
(please refer to attached map). We would like to welcome our new grade 6 students to meet their homeroom
teachers in the gym on September 1%

It is recommended that students bring their required school supplies on the first day as there will be time to set
up lockers. Students will also be expected to have a pair of indoor shoes that will be left at the school to wear
indoors and for their PE classes. Students will also be expected to change for their PE classes.

Please bring a lunch unless your child has been given permission to leave at lunchtime to go home (if they go
home at lunch, they must be gone for the entire duration, they cannot come back early). Parents may provide
permission through the online school authorization forms. Students will be eating lunch in their homeroom
classroom and then dismissed for recess at their designated time. Students will be expected to remain in their
desks during the eating portion of their lunch hour and to clean up after themselves. No wandering about the
school is permitted.

All students will receive a copy of their schedule when they arrive. A link to the bell schedule on our
Meadowbrook website can be found here: https://meadowbrook.rockyview.ab.ca/our-school/bell-schedule-1

I will be communicating more information over the following days. The Meadowbrook staff and I look forward
to the upcoming year!

Sincerely,
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Denise Weaver

Ms. D Weaver Mrs. D Stapor
Principal Assistant Principal



